
 

 

 

!!!ATTENTION ALL CLUB MEMBERS!!! 

Nottingham Alliance Golf Competition 

2017/18 

We need to know the interest from club members about who would be 

interested in taking part in next year’s Nottingham Alliance Golf Competition 

which will commence around the end of September 2017, ending in May 2018. 

We have struggled to enter a strong team during the last few months of this 

year’s competition; this may be due to club members not being aware of what 

the competition is, IF SO PLEASE READ ON. 

This Competition is open to all clubs within the Nottinghamshire area, this year 

there were 21 clubs entered, and there is the opportunity to play at all of them 

throughout the winter. 

Last year’s competition sheet is on the board to see the clubs currently 

involved. 

The Competition is a singles stableford with a max handicap of 16.             

(Higher handicappers can play but will have to play off 9 tenths of 16 i.e. 14). 

Each of the clubs entered will field a max of 8 players, and the top 4 scores will 

count. 

The competitions are held on a week day, they are approximately 2 weeks 

apart, the entry fee will be £21.00 per player per competition. 

Look out for the sheet on the notice board for those interested golfers to enter 

your names on.  

 


